10 January 2011

Dear panel of the Independent Review of Aid Effectiveness Secretariat

We wish to express our support for Australian foreign aid to poor countries for basic needs such
as food, health, shelter and employment for the promotion of human life. We also express our
disappointment if any aid is shifted away from this important work to instead encourage and
fund the killing of babies in the womb.

We wish you strength and wisdom in your task.

Andrew & Jody van Burgel



